
MARCHMARCH
It’s finally looking like spring! We are very excited for our big fundraiser
this month! Please be on the lookout for any paper, email, social media
postings for information regarding the fundraiser. It is going to be really
fun and we hope to see everyone participate.
Similarly to last year’s COLOR RUN, this fundraiser will be a
DANCE-A-THON! 
Neon, glow in the dark, cool music, and a cool accessory! 
Everyone will get a prize big or small, we ask that you participate in as
much as possible!

FUNDRAISER DATES:
March 18 - 28th

We ask that you follow us
on social media, add your

friends, and share our
posts!


